

NETAJI SUBHAS OPEN UNIVERSITY

DEPARTMENT OF CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 134/1, Meghnad Saha Sarani, Kolkata - 700029

☎ : 2465-6936 ; Fax : 2463-0293

Memo. No.: COE/2021/54

Date: 29.01.2021

MODIFIED

NOTICE

The persons concerned are being informed that due to Covid-19 pandemic situation Admit Cards have been issued to all those candidates who have submitted the filled in forms for BDP Term End Examinations, December-2019 & June-2020 without considering the matter whether their assignment marks have been submitted or not.

Hard copy of Wanting list are being sent to the coordinator(s) concerned. Coordinators are being requested to collect the assignment paper(s) from the candidates concerned (who didn't submit the assignment paper/s) and to submit the filled in wanting list of assignment marks to the department of Controller of Examinations on and before 29.01.2021.

A-05,A-09,C-06,E-01,E-02,F-06,H-05,K-06,K-07,K-09 study centres have no wanting in respect of the Assignment marks.

This may please be treated as extremely urgent.

D. Moila

Controller of Examinations (Acting)